
Proof of Service Should Be Filed as an Attachment 

The Proof of Service should be filed as an attachment (separate from other pleadings). This will make it more efficient for 
all parties (especially the Judge and the Clerk) to ensure correct and timely service. 

The Motion, Notice of Motion, and Proof of Service may be a single PDF; or the Notice, supporting documents, and Proof 
of Service may be added as attachments to this document. 


